
BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 

January 30, 2023 

To: All Licenced Electricity Distributors 
All Licenced Electricity Transmitters 
All Participants in EB-2021-0118  
All Other Interested Parties 

Re: Report of the OEB – Framework for Energy Innovation: Setting a Path 
Forward for DER Integration 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0118 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is pleased to issue its Report Framework for 
Energy Innovation: Setting a Path Forward for DER Integration (the Report). 

The Report sets out the OEB’s policy determinations and next steps in response to 
the Framework for Energy Innovation (FEI) consultation. The issuance of the Report 
marks the conclusion of the FEI consultation. 

The Report is available on Engage with Us: Framework for Energy Innovation. 

The OEB thanks the FEI Working Group members for their tremendous contributions, as 
well as all other participating stakeholders who shared their perspectives.  

Any questions relating to this consultation should be directed to FEI@oeb.ca. 

DATED at Toronto, January 30, 2023 

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

https://engagewithus.oeb.ca/fei
mailto:FEI@oeb.ca
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